pre application meeting O

Burton,Steven <sburton@webercountyutah.gov> Today at 1:17 Ph
To: Taylor Lewis

Taylor,
Here is our pre application meeting notes for the text amendment we talked about earlier.

Include your rendering and your proposed text that you'd like to add to the sign code regarding the retaining wall subdivision signs. Marta will add an invoice when
she accepts the application.

Thanks,
Steve




